
30th January 2024

Dear Parent/ Carer

As we approach the end of this half term, I would like to thank the students for their fantastic progress, behaviour and
effort in their Maths and English lessons.

We are planning a group outing to Kingston Maurward Animal Park and Gardens, where students can learn about
animal and plant care, and also gather inspiration for a creative writing project back at school.

The trip will be onWednesday 21st February 2024.

Students will need to come to school as usual and attend registration and periods one, two and three. We will then
meet in room CO28 at the beginning of period 4, 12.20pm.

Students do not need to wear their Budmouth uniform but will need to wear suitable clothing for being outside. They
will need to bring waterproofs, if the forecast is for rain, or a hat and warm clothes for the cold. Sensible shoes such as
trainers or walking shoes should be worn.Students will be in normal lessons that morning so a smart appearance is
essential.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a screw top bottle (no cans or energy drinks). If your child is
in receipt of free school meals they will be supplied with a packed lunch.

We will be travelling by minibus so there will be no costs involved for the trip. Please respond to the letter through
ParentMail to give consent for your child to attend the trip.

If you have any questions about this visit, please email me at aetherington@budmouth-aspirations.org

Yours Sincerely

Alice Etherington
Nurture Teacher and Trip Leader
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